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A View from our Bridge at CEME Campus  

Welcome to our Office located at CEME Campus,
Marsh Way, Rainham, Essex, RM13 8EU

Control room number 01212382454



Let’s start with some great news of our Star of
the Quarter (June)

Well done to Richborough Energy Park security
officer Steven Thornton for the excellent role

he plays at the gatehouse. Steve recently joined
us back in March this year to take up the

position at this prestigious site. Presenting
Steve with his voucher is Ian Stone FMC Uk
Project Manager who oversees 2 sites that

Supreme has the privilege to cover.

Updates from ACAS

We take your welfare very seriously at Supreme
therefore in order for us to help you in every
way we can, we want to give you the tools to

help you & us achieve the right goals to ensure
your mental health & welfare support you whilst

at work or at home.

 Supporting mental



health at work
� Understanding mental health and the law
� Looking after your mental health  
� Supporting your employees' mental health at work  
� Managing your employees' mental health at work  
� Specialist help and support

We work closely with Capital College and can
support you in learning platforms throughout
your journey with us.Please contact your Line

Manager for more details

Update from SIA

South West

Security

Limited

PSIA 2001, section 5 via section 23

– supply of unlicensed security

operative

Plymouth

Crown Court

12 June

2023

Number One

Security Ltd.

PSIA 2001, section 5 – supply

of unlicensed security

operative

Manchester

Magistrates’ Court

16 June

2023

First Security

Solutions Ltd

2 x PSIA 2001, section 5 –

supply of unlicensed security

operative

Doncaster

Magistrates’

Court

28 June

2023

We wanted to highlight to you why at times our
Vetting can take some time if we do not get all

https://www.acas.org.uk/supporting-mental-health-workplace/mental-health-support-and-training
https://www.acas.org.uk/supporting-mental-health-workplace/looking-after-your-mental-health
https://www.acas.org.uk/supporting-mental-health-workplace/managing-your-employees-mental-health-at-work
https://www.acas.org.uk/supporting-mental-health-workplace/supporting-your-employees-mental-health-at-work


of the right information from you. We are
extremely proud at Supreme Guarding Services Ltd

as every officer is BS7858 vetted and it's
important for all of our team to know that the

consent each of you give with your personal data
to NVS is held securely. The SIA is clamping
down on those companies that claim to be an

Approved Contractor & vet their officers to the
Standard.

We would like to thank all of you for the last
quarter, your hard work & dedication to keep

going when we know that with the cost of Living
increases, train strikes occur. Please check our
website for career opportunities or bee sure to
pick up a call with your Line Manager to discuss

further development & opportunities    

  
 
 
  

In recent weeks we noticed that some employees are not 
wearing the  correct uniform for their place of work. 

Employees are reminded that they should report for duty in the 
correct  uniform and must always look smart and professional.  



Failure to report for 


